

December 4, 2024 File: PRO 2025-02

Dear Property Owner(s) and Resident(s):

Re: Project Deferral: 2025 Utility Upgrades – Reeve Street Drainage Upgrade

Further to the notification you have received regarding the upcoming 2025 Utility Upgrades within your area, we regretfully inform you that the scope of these works will not be proceeding in this year's construction program.

Due to unforeseen impacts the drainage upgrade will have on neighboring areas, this particular scope of work will have to be constructed in conjunction with another drainage program to mitigate any further impacts on the community. As such, this work has been rescheduled to 2026.

Additional follow up letters will be provided prior to construction.

If there are any questions related to the deferral of this project please do not hesitate to reach out to the undersigned.

Regards,

Matteo Santorelli Engineering Technologist santorellim@portcoquitlam.ca 604-927-5285

Engineering I City of Port Coquitlam #200-2564 Shaughnessy St., Port Coquitlam, BC Canada V3C 3G4 604.927.5420 | Email: engineering@portcoquitlam.ca







